
 

Memorandum 

 

Community Development Department  tel. 503-665-5175 
2200 SW 18th Way, Troutdale, OR 97060  troutdaleoregon.gov 

 
 
Date:  May 10, 2021 

From:  Chris Damgen, Community Development Director 

To:  East Multnomah County Transportation Committee 

 

Subject: 2020-2040 Troutdale Town Center Plan 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to present to EMCTC about Troutdale’s comprehensive update to its 

Town Center Plan. The presentation will focus on transportation and mobility topics which are of 

particular interest to EMCTC. Attached to this memo include excerpts from the Plan. The entire Town 

Center Plan can be viewed by visiting www.troutdaletowncenter.info 

 

Troutdale City Council is working through final edits to the plan, which is expected to be adopted on 

May 11, 2021. The transportation and mobility sections are not expected to be changed from the draft 

that is presented to you.  

 

Of particular interest for the Committee will be the opportunity corridors where the City will intend to 

focus future transportation needs and projects to help fulfill the Town Center Vision. Of the eight 

corridors, five of them are County-owned facilities. Several opportunity sites on adjacent properties 

may also include future transportation projects of interest. 

 

It is anticipated that Troutdale will update other long-range planning documents to account for 

new/expanded projects showcased in the plan, which will also influence potential future funding 

prioritization for the City, particularly with any federal, state, or regional funding opportunities. The City 

looks forward to working with our EMCTC partners and neighboring jurisdictions as we continue to 

make long-term quality of life improvements for East County. 

 

ATTACHED: Town Center Plan excerpts, including: 

• Executive summary 

• Transportation & mobility considerations 

• Select Opportunity sites & corridors  

http://www.troutdaletowncenter.info/

